
From: Municipal Planning <MunicipalPlanning@enbridge.com>  
Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2024 1:41 PM 
To: Matt Ellis <matt.ellis@wasagabeach.com> 
Subject: RE: Comments only for Consent Applications B00724-B01424, (DAS Developments Corp.- 88 
and 176 Lyons Court)  
 
[CAUTION: Outside email] 
Thank you for your circulation.   
 
Enbridge Gas does not object to the proposed application(s) however, we reserve the right to amend or 
remove development conditions. This response does not signify an approval for the site/development. 
 
Please always call before you dig, see web link for additional details: 
https://www.enbridgegas.com/safety/digging-safety-for-contractors 
 
It is the responsibility of the applicant to verify the existing gas servicing does not encroach on more 
than one property when subdividing or severing an existing land parcel. For more details contact 
ONTLands@enbridge.com. 
 
Please continue to forward all municipal circulations and clearance letter requests electronically to 
MunicipalPlanning@Enbridge.com.  
 
Regards, 
 
Willie Cornelio CET (he/him) 
Sr Analyst, Municipal Planning 
Engineering 
— 
 

ENBRIDGE 

TEL: 416-495-6411 
500 Consumers Rd, North York, ON M2J1P8 
 

enbridge.com 

Safety. Integrity. Respect. Inclusion. 
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